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PPRC News Brief 19th July, 2016  
 

The Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC) on Tuesday 19
th
 

July, 2016 advised the leadership of the Sierra Leone Peoples Party 

(SLPP)  to re-do the zonal/sectional Consensus in thirty-two (32) 

Constituencies out of the one hundred and twelve (112) Constituencies 

nationwide.  It can be recalled that after the consensus building processs 

held on Saturday 18
th

 June,2016, the Commission received series of 

complaints and petition from some SLPP members. 

 

Speaking to a cross section of the National Officers and key party 

stakeholders, the Chairman Hon. Justice M.E.Tolla Thompson  says as a 

Commission it is its duty to ensure peace and stability between and 

among members of political parties.  

 

Hon Justice Thompson also informed the meeting that the Commission 

will work with a Committee that will set dates for the re-run of these 

consensus building processes and will be monitored by the Commission.  

 

Hon Justice Thompson also advised that the Regional Elections 

Complaint Committess (RECC) should be constituted on or before 

Monday 25
th
 July,2016. 

 

This decision was accepted by the National Officers and party members 

present who promised to work in the interest of the party. The Committee 

which will be working with the PPRC will meet on Thursday 21
st
 

July,2016. 

 

The following Constituencies will be re-done:  

1. Kenema (11) – Constituencies  009, 010, 011, 012, 013, 014, 015, 

016,017,018,019 

2. Kono (8) – Constituencies 020,021,022,023,024,025,026,027 

3. Tonkolili (1)– Constituency 62 

4. Kailahun (1) – Constituency 007  

5. Bombali (4)- Constituencies 028,030,031,036  

6. Port Loko (3) –Constituencies  052,054,055 

7. Western Urban/Rural  (4) – Constituencies 093,096,100,104 

 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION                   
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprcsierraleone.org      Website: www.pprcsierraleone.org 

  

  

  

  
  
  
  
  
  

  

  

mailto:info@pprcsierraleone.org

